
 

 

Hello . I don’t support the adoption of the non lethal method of predator control . It may work 

fine for a few people but certainly us no feasible for those of us with multiple leases and 

thousands of acres & hundreds of cattle . We employ livestock protection dogs at home with 

sheep goats and cattle but it’s not feasible away from home . We have won this battle in the past 

and we expect you to support our needs and wishes on this subject again. It’s not like we just 

Willy nilly kill every predator that we see but we need the right to dispose as necessary and also 

employ the services of our government trapper when needed . The care of the livestock we Is our 

moral and ethical obligation as well as our financial need in order to continue feeding the people 

. Please listen to us the silent majority rather than the few vocal extremists. Thank you  

Deborah Bauer , cattle , goats and sheep in the Round Valley area of Mendocino County.  

 


